
Zero Hazing Violations 

Davis University fully supports the anti-hazing efforts of the Ohio Department of Higher Education. As a 
part of these efforts, Davis University is required to maintain and post a report of any violations of its 
anti-hazing policy each January 1 and August 1.  

August 1, 2024  No Hazing Violations to Report 

January 1, 2024  No Hazing Violations to Report 

Anti-Hazing Policy 

Hazing is defined by Davis University as doing, requiring, or encouraging any act or behavior regardless 
of the participant’s willingness or reluctance that is associated with initiation into or continued affiliation 
with any student or other organization/group that causes or creates a substantial risk of physical or 
mental harm or humiliation to any person. 

No employee, student organization, individual student, or alumnus may conduct or condone hazing 
activities. 

The complete Anti-hazing policy is available in the Student Handbook.  


